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Sandvik's Board of Directors 

Background 

Proposal Sandvik's Annual General Meeting 

The relocation of Sandvik's head office to Stockholm does not bring any added value to 
the company's head office, the shortage of housing and the fact that university education 
nowadays is available in the whole country suggests that a head office could be located 

in any part of Sweden. 

Proposal 
I therefore propose that the head office is relocated to Sandviken to ensure competent 
and loyal personnel and also be proud and loyal to its heritage. 




